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C A L E N D A R

OCTOBER

Monday 24th October
Check-In Assessments - Years 3,4,5

Tuesday 25th October
Choir to Sydney

Wednesday 26th October 
Choir in Sydney
BOOKCLUB is due back TODAY
CANCELLED - Riding for the Disabled 

Friday 28th October 
FULL DAY LITTLE STEPS
Little Steps to Big School 9.25 am - 3.25 pm
Tiny Steps 10.00 am- 11.00 am

Monday 31st October 
Year 6 Swimming for Sport

NOVEMBER 
Tuesday 1 November
Year 5 Swimming for Sport

Wednesday 2 November 
Year 6 Full Day Transition - Gulgong High School

World Teachers' Day is celebrated this Friday and is
an opportunity to celebrate and thank our amazing
teachers for their important role in our community
and for the positive impact they have on the lives of
our students.
These are some quotes from our students,

Miss Heij always reminds me how to hold my pencil
correctly – Harvey KH

When I get in my panic zone, Miss Wilson helps me get
back in my stretch zone – Clayton 4W

Mrs Birchall helps me with my work when I get stuck –
Scarlett 1B

Miss Jones makes every lesson fun – Makayla 6J

Miss Jones gives me feedback to improve my learning –
Summer 6J

Ms Duffy helps me with my writing and makes sure I
have capital letters and full stops - Sophie MC Duffy

I like doing art with Mrs Hunter – Violet

TEACHERS DAY
WORLD

Each week at Gulgong Public School
students learn about being resilient,
responsible, respectful and reasoning
learners in the classroom and playground.
The 4R focus for Week 3 is

Being responsible for my own learning

4R'S



Principal's Message

                  David Lewis
Principal, Gulgong Public School

Book Fair

It was great to see so many parents at Book Fair
last week. The kids really love it when parents
visit our school and it gives them a chance to
show off how proud they are of their work and
friends.  The day was a huge success with the
school earning over $2000 to put towards
school resources.
Thanks to Erin Dunk who organised the Book
Fair celebrations with help from lots of other
staff.
Thank you to the following people who kindly
donated books to our school library. The
Atkinson Family, The Malik Family, Kylie Cuthel,
Oakley Stephenson & Family, The Norris Family
& Peyton Ellery. 

Survey

Thank you also to all those parents who filled in
our survey. If you want to have your say on our
school go to:
https://forms.gle/RXuZmK1wHboDwawp7

Rewards Excursion

Rewards excursion invitations have been sent
out in the past week or so to celebrate the
success of our students this semester. If you can
return these as soon as possible so we can get
numbers that would be appreciated.

Choir

Best of luck to our choir who are heading to
Sydney to perform at Town Hall tomorrow night.
The choir and Miss Jones have been working
hard to perfect their performance and will do a
great job tomorrow night.

Captains & Prefect Speeches 2023

2023 Captain and Prefect Speeches
With 2023 fast approaching, it is time to look to the
new student leaders for our school. Student
leaders play a very important role in a school.

These leaders lead by example in class, in the
playgrounds, and provide stability in our
organisation of many school events that students
engage in.

The Captain and Prefect Speeches will be held on
Friday 2nd December, 2022 (Week 8) at 10am in
the school hall.

The successful group of students will be
announced on our Presentation Day which is being
held on 7th December 2022.
Passports to Leadership and notes have been
discussed and sent home with students in Year 5
who would like to run for 2023 Captain and
Prefects.

Check In Assessment

Students in Years 3, 4 and 5 will participate in a
reading and numeracy Check-in Assessment this
week.
The Check-in Assessment is a NSW Department of
Education online reading and numeracy
assessment available to support schools to access
and monitor student learning.
The Check-in Assessments can supplement
existing school practices to identify how students
are performing in Literacy and Numeracy and to
help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically
to student needs.

Tiny Steps

Tiny Steps is on this Friday in our school library
from 10-11am. All children between 0 and 5 are
welcome to attend with their parents. Last week at
Tiny Steps we read and used bells and clapping
sticks for the nursery rhyme ‘Three Blind Mice

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FRXuZmK1wHboDwawp7&data=05%7C01%7Csonya.hamson1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ca48f669e2c0c45dfa82608dab5558cd2%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638021676276623676%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qS4n%2FYt7N9Ag7%2FnjQFYsxtLxlWQQlk3jEF6fIJFn9xc%3D&reserved=0
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Uniform Winner
STELLA SMITH

Merit Award Winners



FRIENDLY REMINDERS

COMP E T I T I O N
W e  a r e  a s k i n g  f o r  s t u d e n t s  t o  b r i n g

i n  e m p t y  j a r s .  E a c h  s t u d e n t  t h a t
b r i n g s  a  j a r  w i l l  r e c e i v e  a  t i c k e t

i n t o  t h e  d r a w  t o  w i n  a  J a r  o f
L o l l i e s .

I f  y o u r  j a r  h a s  N O  L A B E L ,  y o u  w i l l
g e t  2  t i c k e t s  c o m p e t i t i o n .

On Tuesday mornings we have a preloved
uniform rack out the front of the school
please feel free to come and have a look
between 9.30 - 11.30 am.

Any donations of pre-loved uniforms
would be greatly appreciated.

PRE-LOVED
UNIFORMS

Swimming for Sport Permission Notes



Rewards Excursion Permission Note & Deposit



Medical Notes for Tea Gardens Excursion



Final Payment Due for Cinderella Excursion







DUE BACK


